
247 Station Drive 

Westwood, MA 02090 

 

 

 

October 7, 2022 

 

Dear Neighbor,  

As part of its ongoing to commitment to deliver reliable energy and superior service to customers, 

Eversource will be constructing a new 115 kilovolt (kV) underground transmission line in your area. 

Eversource will be starting construction of the Sudbury to Hudson Transmission Reliability Project 

in the coming weeks. This Project is one of several that are designed to improve the reliability of the 

electric system serving your area. Please be assured that this work will not interrupt your electric service. 

 

We’re Always Working to Serve You Better 
The upcoming work involves 7.6 miles of underground line within an existing, inactive Massachusetts 

Bay Transportation Authority (MBTA) railroad corridor, passing through Sudbury, Marlborough, Stow, 

and Hudson. The remaining 1.4 miles of line will be located under streets in Hudson. The new line will 

be constructed between the Eversource substation in Sudbury, and the Hudson Light and Power 

substation in Hudson. Representatives from the Project will be in touch with additional notices before 

construction approaches your property.  

 

The upcoming work for 2022 will occur in the streets in Hudson and in the inactive railroad corridor in 

Sudbury and Hudson. Over the next few weeks, crews will begin establishing work zones in Hudson and 

Sudbury. All people working on the Project are Eversource-approved contractors and carry proper 

identification. 

 

Project Duration  
We anticipate the entire Project to take two years to complete, however, work in your area will be 

occurring intermittently during that time. Project construction will take place in phases and you can 

expect to see crews at different times throughout the course of the Project. Eversource will follow-up 

with notifications summarizing the work. We will also provide frequent updates on the Project 

website and through routine email communication.  

 

Stay Informed – Contact us 
Eversource is committed to being a good neighbor and doing our work with respect for you and your 

property. Keeping open lines of communication is important to us. If you would like to learn more about 

the Project, please contact us with one of the methods below.  

 
• Phone: 1-800-793-2202 

• Email: projectinfo@eversource.com 

• Email updates: visit https://bit.ly/ESSHsignup or scan the QR code.  

• Website: www.eversource.com/content/sudbury-hudson-project   

 

Sincerely,  

Michael Hager 
Eversource Project Manager

 



247 Station Drive 

Westwood, MA 02090 

 

 
 

Where We Will Be Working  
Crews and equipment will remain within 

public streets and sidewalks along the 

project route in Hudson and be working 

within an inactive existing MBTA 

corridor in Hudson, Stow, Marlborough 

and Sudbury.    

 

What You Can Expect  
Approved construction work hours for 

the project are 7 AM to 6 PM, Monday 

to Friday. Occasional activities may be 

performed beyond these hours based 

on approval from local officials.  

 

Project Activities Include: 
• Setting up of a safe and secure worksite. 

• Vegetation removal in the inactive MBTA corridor.  

• Surveying and marking out the roadway for existing underground utilities.  

• Cutting existing asphalt and excavating to accommodate vault installations followed by a trench. 

• Installing cables in an underground duct bank, a group of tubes designed to house electric lines.  

• Restoring roads and other areas disturbed by the work.

Si necesita que le traduzcan esta 

notificacio ń, envi énos un 

correo electro ńico a 

Projectinfo@eversource.com y 

escribe “[S-H]” en el asunto. 

如果您需要本通知的翻譯版本，

請寄送電郵至

Projectinfo@eversource.com，

並在主題欄中輸入 “[S-H]” 

如果您需要本通知的翻译版本，

请发电子邮件到 

Projectinfo@eversource.com，

并在主题栏中输入 “[S-H]” 

 

 


